
 

 
 
 

Memo 
 
Date: October 16, 2023 
 
To: All pastors, parish and school business managers 
 
From:  Holly Orsagh, director of financial services, Office of Finance 
   
Re:  New Parish Systems Administrator 

           
 
I am pleased to announce two personnel changes. After eight years as the 
Parish Systems Administrator, Susan Shirley is changing roles and will assist 
our schools with fully implementing a standard tuition management and 
student information system. We would like to thank Susan for all she has 
contributed since 2008 when she joined the archdiocese and look forward to 
working with her in her new role. In planning for this change, we have been 
actively searching for Susan’s successor. 
 
I am pleased to announce Sue Stanton as our new Parish Systems 
Administrator. Sue comes to us with more than 15 years of experience 
learning, testing, implementing and training multiple software systems. She is 
skilled at troubleshooting system software and is passionate about helping 
others learn though coaching and applying best practices.   
 
Sue is a graduate of Michigan State University. She previously worked for Cox 
Media Group and InterContinental Hotels Group (IHG) and was a part-time 
journalist for the Dunwoody Crier newspaper. 
 
As an active member of All Saints Catholic Church, Sue volunteers with the 
Women’s Guild, CRHP/Welcome and the Wedding Ministry. She is also a 
community volunteer with the Dunwoody Preservation Trust and helps host 
the annual Lemonade Days festival. 
 
Sue enjoys game nights with friends, long walks and an annual family trip to 
Cape Cod.  
 
Please join me in welcoming Sue to the Office of Finance.   
 
Direct questions about parish support to horsagh@archatl.com. 
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